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Welcome 
Welcome to the Central Midwest Ballet 
Academy! We are eager to begin a studio 
that not only places an emphasis on your 
child’s development and achievement as 
a dancer, but the encouragement for 
your child to embrace the expression 
and appreciation for the performing arts. 
We have already commenced the 
process of establishing our studio and 
student body.  We credit the board, parents, 
and supporters for investing their time and talents into our 
mission.   

Meet the Faculty  
Junior Division 

Standard Division 
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Important Dates 
Sept 8 - First Day of Classes

Sept 19 - Jr. Division Begins 
Saturday Rehearsals

Oct 19-24 - Parent Observation 

      Week

Ballet Term of the Month 
Third Position 

Photo Credit: Kat Stiennon 
Dancer: Heidi, Standard Division 

A stance where one foot is 
placed in front of the other. The 
front foot’s heel is placed near 
the back foot’s arch. Unlike first 
and second position, third 
position has two versions: the 
right or left foot in front.

Molly’s Memo 
“It’s been a busy summer, and the 
year will be even more so. Please 
know my door is always open, 
even if you just want to chat.”

-Molly

SEPTEMBER
Welcome, 2015-16 Students! 
September is a very busy month for CMBA. 
In fact, so busy we couldn't fit all of 
these events into our Important Dates 
column! Although our first class does 
not start until next week, we had an 
excellent Studio Clean-Up day. Thank 
you CMBA and CDR students for your 
help. We do have a few more upcoming 
events… 

Saturday, September 5, we will be installing the marley on the 
floors. We have a few dancers committed to this event already, but 
if you’re interested and up for heavy lifting, please contact Molly. 

Tuesday, September 8, there will be a Ribbon Cutting Ceremony in 
the studio with Mayor Kurt Sonnentag at 5:30. Even if you don’t have 
class that night and would like to be in the photo, we would love to 
see you there! 

Important Note 
With the Ribbon Cutting Ceremony and some final construction 
work, first week class schedules will be altered. Keep an eye out for 
an e-mail update and check the bulletin board.  

Facebook Page Now Active 

We are eager to announce that we have 
recently created a Facebook page! We will be 
posting information and pictures of important 
events not only occurring within Central 
Midwest Ballet, but throughout the 
dance world and its important history. 
We’ve already posted some pictures 
from the Inaugural Picnic! 

  

Like us on 
Facebook! Search: 
Central Midwest 

Ballet.
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